
Cory  Reynolds 
DEXTER 
LD 454
Dear Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and members of the Veterans and 
Legal Affairs Committee,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to LD 454. As a resident of Dexter, I 
believe it is essential to hold our elected officials accountable for their actions.
I am deeply concerned about the direction our state is heading under the current 
leadership. The policies implemented by Governor Janet Mills and Ryan Fecteau are 
harming Maine and need to be addressed.
Specifically, I am troubled by the allowance of biological males participating in girls' 
sports and using girls' facilities. This is unacceptable and undermines the rights and 
privacy of our female citizens. It also is against the law. 
As a constituent, I urge you to remember that you were elected to represent the people
of Maine, not special interests or personal agendas. I implore you to vote against LD 
454 and stand up for the values and principles that our state was founded upon.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Cory Reynolds


